
Newtown Pension Committee 

Minutes 

July 20
th

, 2015 

 

The Newtown Pension Committee met on Monday July 20
th

, 2015 in the Lower Meeting 

Room of Town Hall South.     

 

Present: Barbara Bloom, Mark Korotash, and Charles Farfaglia.   

Also in attendance:  Carole Ross. 

 

There being no quorum, the committee could not hold this meeting.  However, those 

present discussed the possibility of Mrs. Ross emailing the invoices for approval. She 

will check with FOI to make sure that can be done. 

 

Also 2 Pension investment firms met with the First Selectman and the Finance Director 

last week. Mrs. Ross will forward those presentations to the committee for their review. 

   

Carole Ross 

Clerk 


